From: EOIA Metra

To: FOIA Metra

Subject: FW: 87th and Pulaski, Vehicle-Vehicle-Train incident January 20, 2016
Date: Wednesday, February 10, 2016 9:16:05 AM

Marivel:

Thanks for giving me a call back. As we discussed on the phone, can you please provide me a copy

of the Metra Police Report for the January 20, 2016, accident that occurred at the g7th
Street/Pulaski Avenue intersection. In addition can you also please provide me with the video from
the train. This incident involved an accident between two motorists, subsequently followed by a
collision with a Metra passenger train.

It would be preferable if you can provide this information electronically, otherwise, my local address

Thanks for your time.

Stan Milewski

Illinois Commerce Commission
527 East Capitol Avenue
Springfield, Hlinois 62701
smilewsk@icc.illinois.gov
815-463-8387






